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CAUTION:External email.

Dear Select Committee on Pension Policy:

When you meet to study this issue, please find a permanent funding source for COLAs for the
PERS 1 retirement fund.

There are many elderly retired teachers who desperately need a regular COLA.

Fortunately, I am a PERS 2 retiree, but my older former colleagues really need a guarantee of
permanent funding for COLAs.

Sincerely,

Deborah Pattin
3050 Glen Ayre Ln NW
Olympia

H) 360-866-8664
C) 360-951-6056
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